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July 2019 Update 

 

Crossing Guard Requests 

AVCA continues to advocate for community safety. The administration of Crossing Guards on 

August 1, 2019 will be taken over by the City of Toronto when the program will be transferred 

from Toronto police Services. New Crossing Guard requests must be submitted by July 31, 2019 

to www.toronto.ca/SchoolCrossingGuard. A review process will take place.  

 

AVCA has requested Crossing Guards at two locations: 

- Midland Avenue and Lockie Avenue 

- Sheppard Avenue and Entrance to Agincourt GO Station (Reidmount Avenue) 

 

The review process will take six to eight months to confirm results of the requests. 

 

Winner of $50 Gift Certificate Donated by Sheppard East Village BIA  

The winners were Brain and Shanley McNamee who spent their certificate at the Canadian Tire 

Store on Sheppard Avenue at McCowan Road.  Thank you to Sheppard East Village BIA for the 

$50 donation. There is one more draw to happen for $50 to be given to a paid up 2019 member.  

 

                                             
 

 

 



 

 

2019 AVCA Membership 

If you have not yet paid your $20 per household for 2019 please do so – you may win! Cash or 

cheque payable to Agincourt Village Community Association can also be dropped off to President Rhoda 

Potter, 38 Agincourt Drive, Scarborough M1S 1M3.  

 

Agincourt Mall Redevelopment 

On June 25, 2019 at Scarborough Community Council approval was given to amend the Official Plan 

Application for 3850 and 3900 Sheppard Avenue East and 2350-2362 Kennedy Road (Agincourt Mall) 

to provide for comprehensive redevelopment of the lands. This will allow for multi-phased, mixed use 

development consisting of residential, commercial and office uses in a variety of building types. 

Information on the Official Plan Amendment can be obtained from Jessica Kwan at 

Jessica.Kwan@toronto.ca. This development is one of 18 developments proposed in Ward 22. 

 

 

Metrolinx Agincourt GO Station/Stouffville Corridor 

AVCA Executive continues to dialogue with Metrolinx staff as the work on the Stouffville Corridor and 

Agincourt GO Station progresses. In July 2019 Metrolinx CEO Phil Verster will be returning to observe 

the construction and to meet with Rhoda Potter and Randy McDougall. 

 

 

AVCA Executive and AVCA Website 

The AVCA Executive is working on behalf of our community as various changes, issues and impacts 

arise. Please check out our website at www.avcatoronto.ca. Please contact the Executive at 

avatoronto@gmail.com. 

 

   
 

Treasurer Richard Yang, Secretary Sarah Martin, President Rhoda Potter, Vice President Randy 

MacDougall, Second Vice President Jim Williams 
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Have a wonderful summer and watch for the posting of our AVCA Annual General Meeting 

which is planned to take place in October 2019! 

 

     

 


